From: Vekaria, Rohini

To: Brenda Taplin

Cc: Penny Carter; Vas, Michele

Subject: RE: Leeds o Micklefield documents outstanding [DEN-UK_ACTIVE.FID10536784]
Date: 19 March 2024 19:08:27

Attachments:

Good evening Brenda
| hope you are well.

Please see attached the following documents, as requested by the Inspector during the Inquiry;
1. Updated Closing Statement on behalf Network Rail from Ms Lean (CD 9.44).

2. Updated Appendix 3 to the Request for Deemed Planning Permission (as also approved by
LCC) (CD 1.12).

3. Updated note on LBC optioneering costs to include definition of whole life cycle costs as used
in the Alternative Options Evaluation Studies (CD 9.36)

4. Alan Baxter Report (A revised version of CD 9.23 with the correct date in paragraph 2 on PDF
page 2 (East of Leeds was 2014 and West of Leeds was 2017) (CD 9.23).

5. OLE Clearance Note (A document setting out a comparison of the vertical distances (existing
and proposed) for trains below the four bridges).

6. Network Rail's response to Mr Terry Preston.

Planning Permissions

Network Rail are still waiting for the applications to be determined.

Ashdale Undertaking

We are still waiting for Ashdale to sign the undertaking but have been informed by their solicitors, this
should be completed this week.

The above should cover all the outstanding points/notes but please do let me know if you or the
Inspector require anything else.

Kind regards,

Rohini Vekaria
Associate
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